
 

 

Year 5 Curriculum Newsletter - Summer 1 

Celebrations from last half 

term 

 

Spring 2 was a very busy half term for Year 5: 

 We loved ‘When I grow up week’ and asked 
some fantastic questions when our visitors 
came in to speak to us about their jobs. 

 We developed our understanding of emotional 
regulation and mindfulness with Kerry from the 

Mental Health Support Team. 
 We performed brilliantly in the road safety quiz. 

 We have shown incredible determination in 
mastering long multiplication in maths-it can be 

very tricky! 

 We wrote some amazing job adverts for a 

Victorian workhouse and were very persuasive 
in our language used. 

PE this half term 

 

PE day for Year 5 is a FRIDAY. 
PE kit consists of: 

- A white or pale blue T-shirt or polo-shirt. 
- Black or blue bottoms (shorts, leggings or joggers).  
- Trainers.  

Please make sure your child has the appropriate PE kit 
on a Friday, and that long hair is tied back and 

earrings are removed.PE this half term will be outside 
so children may need a jumper. 

 
SWIMMING-Year 5 will be going swimming this half 

term and will need their swimming kits and towels on a 
MONDAY. 

Key dates for Year 5 

 

Monday 28th April- Swimming sessions begin  
 

Please keep an eye out for letters detailing any further 
visits.  

 

Homework 

 

Creative homework will be sent out again this half term, 

please ensure your child accessing at least 1, if not more 
of the tasks. 
The children should also be practising their times 

tables regularly. A Times Tables Rockstars login has 
been given to each child to help with this. 

 

Reading at home 

 

Children must read at home 3x a week. Please write in 

your child’s diary each time you read or support in 
anyway at home. 

50 reads at home will earn your child a gold token 
and a brand new book from our reading vending 

machine! 



Reminders 

 

Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate school 

uniform each day. All information can be found here: 
https://warrenacademy.co.uk/uniform-information/ 

 
As the weather becomes warmer children need to bring a 

water bottle with them each day. Children may also 
want to bring a sunhat with them on warmer days.  

 
Children should NOT bring any toys (including fiddle 

toys and Pokemon cards) or personal belongings from 
home to school with them. 

How can you help at home? 

 

We value the support of all parents and carers. If you 
feel that you can help in any way with the work we are 

covering then please let us know or if you would like 

any further information regarding this term’s curriculum 

please do not hesitate to contact the office.  
 
We also welcome parent helpers who can help listen to 

children reading. If this is something you are interested 
in, please contact Mrs Shaw. 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 

The Year 5 team 

https://warrenacademy.co.uk/uniform-information/

